
West Cottage Bray Street, Avebury Trusloe, Marlborough,
Wiltshire, SN8 1RA



West Cottage Bray Street, Avebury Trusloe,
Marlborough, Wiltshire, SN8 1RA

£1,400 Per Calendar Month

• 3 Bedroom Cottage

• Fully Renovated

• 2 Reception Rooms

• Beautiful Cottage Garden

• Rural Location

• Spectacular Views

• Available Now

EPC Rating E



A beautiful 3 bedroom semi detached cottage built in
1657, located in the rural vil lage of Avebury Trusloe.
Avebury Trusloe is a picturesque village nestled in the
heart of the beautiful Wiltshire countryside, known for
its rural charm and historic significance. 

The cottage has been fully renovated but retains its
wealth of charm. Coming in from the front door, into a
spacious hallway which leads onto a large lounge with
an open fire. There is a separate dining room with a
working raeburn, if tenants wanted to make use of it.
The newly fitted kitchen is modern and has space for all
appliances. There is a useful  cloakroom just off  the
kitchen. Upstairs the main bedroom is very spacious and
has a feature f ireplace, there is a further good size
double and a large single bedroom. The family bathroom
is clean and fresh and includes a heated towel rail. All
f l o o r i n g  i s  n e w  a n d  t h e  p r o p e r t y  h a s  b e e n  f u l l y
redecorated. Outside,  the property benef i ts from a
beautiful cottage garden with views onto open fields,
parking for two cars (one of which is located in the
carport style barn). Oil central heating, unfurnished,
available now, £1400pcm with an additional £30pcm for
water. One cat or one small dog will be considered.



For further details  01380 722995
lettings@strakers.co.uk


